US 6 IMPROVEMENTS

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

Stop by anytime!

Wednesday, April 20
9:30 to 7:30 p.m.

Clifton Community Center
126 2nd Street
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The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) wants
to showcase the final US 6 transportation improvements in Clifton
from I-70B to just east of the Clifton Elementary School.

Please come anytime to talk with CDOT staff and learn more about the
upcoming improvements and what to expect during construction.

Want to Learn More? Have Questions?

Review the public open house materials and get more information about Send the project team an e-mail to
the US6 Clifton Project at codot.gov/projects/us-6-clifton-improvements us_6_clifton@state.co.us



